
June 21, 1988 

Dear Mel, 

Greetings from Senator Durenberger. Our Senator once 
again has requested your help. We very much appreciated the 
input you gave us last July and we seriously want your 
opinions again now. The Senator is getting a great deal of 
pressure to sign unto Senator Chafee's Medicaid Reform 
Legislation. We have had draft legislation done for us to 
give to Chafee "which correlates with your comments and 
concerns of last summer. If Senator Chafee will incorporate 
these concerns of yours into the legislation, we could 
potential sign unto this bill, however only if these 
additions in your opinion correlate with the needs you 
outlined for us last year. 

Enclosed is the draft legislation. Please call Helen 
Darling or myself before Tuesday, June 28th at 202-224-3244. 
I will be difficult to reach so try for Helen first. Thank 
you for your time and attention on this very important 
matter. The Senator very much values your input on this 
subject. 

Sincerely, 

Mary C. Edwards 
Health/Human Resource LA 
Senator Dave Durenberger 










